											July 29, 2001





Dearest June,





It’s been quite a while since I have heard from you. I do hope you are doing well. I think of you very often.





I hope to be seeing you in the next few weeks. I’ll be arriving in Columbus on Aug. 9, and expect to be down in Olive Hill within a few days after that. I’ll call you before I leave Columbus. 





I also would like to see Avanell Burnett while I’m in the area. I’ve tried to visit her on my last couple of trips, but could not reach her by phone or 
